
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE ADVISORY 
No. 2021-AA-024 

10 May 2021 
 
 

In connection with Administrative Advisory No. 2021-AA-013 dated 23 March 2021, 
please be advised that effective Monday, 17 May 2021, the Trunk Line Numbers of 
the Insurance Commission (IC) will be migrated to a UNIFIED TRUNK LINE 
NUMBER, as follows: 
 
 

PREVIOUS TRUNK LINE NUMBERS NEW UNIFIED TRUNK LINE NUMBER 

(02) 8523-8461 to 70 (02) 8523-8461 
 
 
Moreover, the Public Assistance and Mediation Division (PAMD) may be contacted 
through the following numbers: 
 
 

 (02) 8523-8461 local 103 or 127 
 (0917) 116-0007 (Globe) 
 (0999) 993-0637 (Smart) 

 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
        REVELYN R. MOJICA 
        IC Division Manager 
        Administrative Division 
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